
New Intake – Year 7 September 2021 

 

Information Evening 

6pm 
Polite request, please keep all microphones and cameras off. 

Any questions please use this email 
meetings@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk  

Thank you. 

 



Welcome from the Headteacher 

Mr M. Evans 



 

Mr R. Eckersley 

Pastoral Assistant Headteacher 



Admissions Manager  
Mrs A. Sampson  



Admissions Manager  
  



Admissions Manager  
  



Head of Year 7 
Mrs C. Bass 

• Role of HOY  

• Tutor team 

• Student Services  

• SENCO  

 





Miss D. Dundas – 7DAD 
 

Teacher of Drama and English. 
 

Hates marmite. 
 



Mr C. Emerson – 7CRE 
 

Teacher of – Computer Science and IT. 
 

Mr Emerson is joining Farmor's in 
September. 

 
Loves or hates marmite? You will have 

to ask him in September. 
 



Mr L. King – 7LK 
 

Teacher of PE. 
 

Loves Marmite! 
 



Mrs T. Jayakanthan – 7TJ 
 

 

Loves marmite, but cannot eat it anymore. 
 



Mr Wood – 7TW 
 

Teacher of Geography & Business 
Studies. 

 
Loves marmite – especially with 

peanut butter!! 
 



Mr T. Newman – 7TN 
 

Teacher of Art & Drama. 
 

Indifferent to Marmite but love peanut 
butter! 



• Tutor groups  

– How they were constructed 

– Importance of having a settling in period  

– In lessons to learn  

– Break time & lunch time is free time, clubs etc  

 



SENCO 
Mr M. Dan 

• Our team of teaching assistants (TAs) are fully trained in the 
interventions that they deliver to students and help students with 
the transition to Farmor’s. 

• We support students in lessons to access learning. 

• If students need help with homework, there is a lunchtime club. 
The club is offered in the comfortable accommodation of our 
Learning Support classroom and the library, with adult supervision. 

• If students have any worries, we are here to help and support. 

 

• Mr Dan and the learning support team.   
   



Student Services 
Mrs L. Whiteman 
Mrs G. Hartshorn 

Ms A. Lilley 
 



1st day of School 
Friday 3rd September 

 
Meet on the tennis courts from 

8.40am 



Mr Eckersley  

• Expectations for September  
– Academic  

– Behaviour  

– Attendance  

– Social media 

– Phones 

– Parental controls 

– https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-
safe/online-safety/parental-controls/ 

 



Getting prepared for September and how 
parents can support their children.  

 – Equipment  
• Request from Maths to please purchase a scientific calculator  
• Casio FX-83GTX 

– Packing bags  

– Doing the school run  

– Checking on bus times, making sure you arrive 5 
minutes before the bus. What happens if you miss 
the bus. 

– Breakfast  



• Concluding comments – Mr M. Evans  


